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This would be the end of our existence as a moving and delivery company in Oregon 

after nearly 30 years. It would cripple moving and storage in Oregon and no company 

would have the ability to perform any services and would be forced to shut down. My 

40 employees that depend on this job would be forced into the unemployment lines 

and we would shut our doors. This is the silliest proposal from our state yet seen. It 

has been hard enough to make it through all the sanctions, taxes, permitting, and 

overreaching laws. I have done nothing but move people out in record numbers due 

to our backwards government. Individuals and entire companies as well, 

overwhelmingly agree that the politics of this state are the reason they are leaving. If 

this goes through, it will break the tax base of the state and shut down 100's of 

businesses. Unless Oregon is willing to trade out new EV tractors and bobtail trucks 

for my diesel powered trucks, this proposition would be the end of this state and its 

economy! 


